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Product Change Notification 
 
Overview: Please be advised that the following is notice of change to the Fire Research 
AMA100 Air Master product line. 
 
Products Affected: All AMA100 models. 
This includes the following current FRC part numbers: 
AMA122 
AMA136 
AMA146 
AMA160 
(And all pre-2005 part numbers: AM-2200, AM-3600, and AM-4600) 
 
Change Description: The above models are being discontinued.  
 
Reason For Change: Part of the ongoing process to improve FRC products. The 
AMA100 is being replaced by the AMA200 Air Sentinel. 
 
Replacement Product: FRC will continue to provide service and parts for the AMA100 
Air Master components. 
 
For replacements or new installations the AMA200 Air Sentinel is now available. It 
provides all the same features with the addition of displaying actual air pressure and the 
percent of air remaining in the bottle. The new Air Sentinel uses a pressure sensor and is 
a programmable device that includes datalink outputs for remote displays. 
 
References: No references are applicable. 
 
Response: No response to this notification is required. Requests for additional  
information should be directed to an FRC sales representative at 1.800.645.0074. 
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